
monthly newsletter - April 2024

Letter from Ms. Emily Assistants of the Month

Verse of the month

Look what I can do!
Fantastic Fishing!

Our School Support Committee helps us
celebrate teachers and assistants
each month by providing lunch. 

Mrs. Ellie stepped in and started work with our
youngest class in the fall semester.  Everyone
who knows Ellie knows she is a hard worker, and
is great at making suggestions and working
towards bettering our school.  She is a role
model for our staff.

Mrs. Maranda is such a sweet person. She
makes everyone's day by smiling and being
happy.  With her background in counseling, 
she is a reassuring presence to our school. 

Camp registration available

 I WILL PRAISE YOU, BECAUSE I HAVE
BEEN REMARKABLY AND

WONDERFULLY MADE. YOUR WORKS
ARE WONDERFUL, AND I KNOW THIS

VERY WELL.
PSALMS 139:14

I want this year to slow down, but we are
speeding up to the finish line! I can’t believe we
are already in our last full month of school for
the 2023/2024 school year. I have enjoyed
getting to know your kids so much this year.  
They all make me smile and many make me
laugh :). 

I want to send a special thank you to all the
parents who have been involved over the last
month with many school-wide activities. Thank
you to the many parents who participated in
Community Helper Week, the dads who were
here to help with our fishing event, and a huge
shoutout to Jayme and her team for a VERY
successful Book Fair! We are truly blessed at
Anothen with the support of our parents!

Parents, thank you for sending your kids to
Anothen and giving your time to help.

-Ms. Emily Discovery Camp is perfect for our preschoolers
(3-Pre-K, potty trained). Day Camp is great for

our entering Kinder + Form 1 students. 
Register at campanothen.org



5 SPRING FLING

April 16/17 

SPRING FLING DONATIONS

Anothen means From Above

Anothen Outdoor Academy
Follow us on Facebook/Instagram for more pictures and information

May 7th @ 6:30

AOA GRADUATION

SOLAR ECLIPSE

If you would like to assist in our silent auction,
we are creating the following baskets:

Hedgehogs &Foxes: Items for a pampering basket
Cubs & Birds: Items for indoor/outdoor game night basket

Rabbits, Bridge, & Form 1: items for a 
     "Grill and Chill" basket 

Bring items by Tuesday April 2nd!

LET’S WEAR BLUE
We have partnered with a few families at Anothen
and would like you to join us in celebrating as well!  
World Autism Awareness Month is when we
celebrate the achievements and accomplishments
of people who have autism. 

We are having a Family dance at
Anothen!  Event is free with a food
truck on site available for
purchase!

6 PARENT’S DAY OUT

This April Parent’s Day Out is open
for our 3 and up students!  Have a
quiet Saturday and let your kids  
have a fun day at camp!

On April 8th, we will host an Eclipse Viewing Party for our
Bridge and Form 1 students and parents are invited!  We
will provide several different opportunities for viewing.

The partial eclipse begins around 12:20 pm, with the total
eclipse occurring around 1:40 pm. Totality lasts under five

minutes!  This event is come and go.

Creekwood Church
260 Miller Rd, Mansfield, TX 76063


